
Clay StreetWendell Avenue

2nd Street

3rd Street

Front Street

Fo
rty

 M
ile

 Av
en

ue

Ha
ll 

St
re

et

Chena River

Ste
es

e H
igh

wa
y

Front Street

Old
 St

ees
e H

igh
way

STATE of ALASKA DEPARTMENT of TRANSPORTATION & PUBLIC FACILITIES

The Alaska Department of Transportation, in cooperation with the selected contractor (TBD), is working to 

replace the Wendell Avenue Bridge. Work will include building a temporary work trestle and relocating existing 

utilities during the 2020 construction season. We will do our best to keep you informed of any project updates 

and appreciate your patience and cooperation during construction. This project is expected to be complete  

in October 2021.

Planned Project Details:

  • Work is expected to start in June 2020.

  • �Expected to occur in fall 2020, the Wendell Avenue Bridge will be CLOSED for 12 months,  
with a DETOUR in place.
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The DOT&PF operates Federal Programs without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. Full Title VI Nondiscrimination Policy:  
dot.alaska.gov/tvi_statement.shtml. To file a complaint go to: dot.alaska.gov/cvlrts/titlevi.shtml.TR
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If you would like to receive email updates about this and other Fairbanks/North Pole projects,  
please email fairbanksconstruction@alaskanavigator.org.

For more information, call DOT at 451-5362 or visit AlaskaNavigator.org.
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